
      Scouts with Compassion initiative: is an initiative to have Scouts write 
inspirational letters to the shut in community, elderly, and their caregivers during the 
COVID19 epidemic. The purpose is to let our elderly population know they are not 
forgotten and to teach compassion to our Scouts. 

      To avoid the spread of COVID19; we will utilize online file sharing as our 
means to distribute. Lombard Cub Scout Pack 157 has created a “Scouts with 
Compassion” online photo album. 
(https://photos.app.goo.gl/SQ4uH2kMxZwNcBw19)

Scout Unit Leaders: 
     We would like your help with this project. Please share this and inspire your 

Scouts to generate & participate in this service project. Please use this moment to 
teach your Scouts compassion. Also, please help us find and share this service 
project with caregiver facilities. As this pandemic will affect us for an undetermined 
amount of time; please participate in this on a weekly basis. Together we can make 
the world a better place. 

Caregivers: 
     Thank you for your service! Please go to our shared online album and share the 

content with your patients and staff. You are welcome to print out or digitally share 
the contents of this album. Please check back frequently for new content uploads. 
We hope this small gesture of appreciation brings some happiness to you. 

Thank you all for sharing your compassion with the world

Erik Grant
Erik Grant

cubmaster@LombardPack157.org
Cub Scout Pack 157, Lombard
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